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Words for silent meditation: Who may worship in your sanctuary, 
Lord?...Those who lead blameless lives and do what is right (Psalm 
15:1-2). 
 

Welcome       Pastor Brad Roth 
The Lord be with you / and also with you. 

 

Announcements 
 

Call to Worship, Psalm 15 
 Who do you call to worship, Lord? / Those whose lives are 

true. 
  

Greeting in Christ’s peace 
 

**Celebrating in song             Do Lord                            bulletin insert 
10,000 Reasons 

To God Be the Glory 
 

Scripture                             Luke 10:38-42                    Sharon Gehring 
 

Message                            “Sit at His Feet”                         Pastor Brad 
 

Offering 
 

Prayers for Our Community and World 
 

**Sending Song        Leaning on the everlasting arms               bulletin 

 
**Benediction 

 
**please stand if able 

 
Greeter(s): Kirk and Carla Stucky 
Ushers:  Clark Graber, Dave Wedel, Carl Duffman 
 
    
 

Sermon Notes 
Sit at His Feet 
Luke 10:38-42 
 
Theme 
We have to be with Jesus before we can do for Jesus. 
 
Key Verse 
(Luke 10:41) You are worried and upset about many things, but only 
one thing is needed.  
 
Notes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Prayer 
Lord Jesus, grant us to grow more deeply in depth of relationship with 
you that we might join you more fully in your kingdom mission. 
 

Sermons are online @ westzionmc.org 
Find us on Facebook! 

 



Pastor Brad Roth 
Pastor's Office hours: Tues. and Wed. 10 am -12:30 pm 

Thurs. 1-4 pm 

Pastor’s Cell: 620-386-4838 

Pastor Brad’s email:bradroth@westzionmc.org 

     Secretary Carla Stucky’s hours: Thurs. 9-11, 1-4 PM 

Church: 620-345-8143 

Carla’s cell: 620-386-0414 

Church’s email: secretary@westzionmc.org 

Website: www.westzionmc.org 

Sunday, July 28, 2019 
No Sunday School   10:30 AM: Worship Service  
Message: Pastor Brad Roth  Accompanist:  Donna Stucky  
Worship Leader: Pastor Brad   
Greeter(s): Harvey and Lois Thiessen   
Ushers: Mel Becker, Norman Funk, Vicky Kessler 
 

Coming Events 
Today:   “Worship Outside the Walls” at Black Kettle Park 

shelter followed by a hot dog  roast 
July 26-27: WDC Annual Assembly, Bethel College 
August 4: Worship at Pine Village 
August 24: Church-wide clean up with pizza meal 
Sept. 8: Congregational pic taken after worship 
 

Our Mission:  God calls us into community to worship God and  
follow Jesus through the power and guidance of the Holy Spirit. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



West Zion Announcements  
Please have all bulletin announcements to the office by Thur. noon.  

REMINDER:  No Sunday School July - August 
 
1.  All are invited to stay for a hog dog roast following worship this 
morning! 
 
2.  On Sunday, August 4 West Zion will be holding morning worship at 
Pine Village in the Wellness Center.  Worship will begin at 10:30 am 
as usual.  
 
3.  August 24 from 9 to noon is church-wide clean up!  Mark your 
calendar for a time of deep-cleaning and tidying up our church 
building.  The Christian Discipleship Team will provide pizza!  
 
4. Check out our summer prayer focus!  Each week, Mission Team 
is highlighting a different aspect of the mission of our church in the 
foyer “prayer garden” and in the bulletin.  This summer, let’s unite in 
prayer to fire up the mission of our church! 
 
5.  During the “Celebrating in Song” time of the service, children who 
wish are invited to come to the front and praise God with worship 
streamers.    
 
6. Cat’s Closet:  One of the Deacons’ goals this year is to sponsor a 
“near” project.  They have chosen to support the Moundridge School 
District program called Cat’s Closet.  Cat’s Closet provides students 
with hygiene products and school supplies that they might not 
otherwise have.  During the month of August we will be collecting 
items in the foyer for this project.  Some suggested items are: 

Soap 
Shampoo 
Mouth wash 
Toothpaste 
Toothbrushes 
Laundry items 
Hand or bath towels 
Combs and Hair brush 
Deodorant 
Feminine hygiene products 
School supplies 

 
 

General Announcements 
7.  Are you looking for a summer sewing project? Mennonite Central 
Committee is running low on school kit bags! You can review the 
guidelines and instructions at https://mcc.org/get-involved/kits/bag.  
Contact Kate Mast at katemast@mcc.org or 316-283-2720 with 
questions. 
 
8. Experience the sights and sounds of a virtual tornado, and learn 
how Mennonite Disaster Service (MDS) brings hope to survivors of 
disasters. Hesston College will host MDS’s The Storm Encounter 
mobile theatre on Sunday, July 28, from 3 to 7 p.m. on the northeast 
area of the Hesston College campus near Keim Center. The 
“encounter” experience takes about 30 minutes with groups of 8 
rotating into the exhibit every 15 minutes. Reserve a spot for your 
family, friends, youth group, Sunday School class or any other group 
by calling Cleo Koop at 316-282-0797. Walk ups are also welcome. 
 
9.  Come enjoy traditional folk and Celtic music at the 2019 County 
Threshing Days Friday evening concert!  It will be held at Goessel HS 
Auditorium on Friday, Aug. 2 at 7:30 pm and will feature the 
Knocknasheega Celtic Band.  More details are in the foyer. 
 
10.  The 2019 issue of Mennonite Life, Bethel College’s annual 
online journal, is now live at ml.bethelks.edu, with articles and reviews 
by Brad Born, Sarah Balzer, Rachel Waltner Goossen, Mark Jantzen, 
Donald Kraybill, Alec Loganbill, Jacob Miller, Weldon Schloneger, 
Keith Sprunger and Melanie Zuercher. 
 
11. Mennonite Mission Network is searching for a Marketing and 
Communication Assistant. If you love organization and are naturally 
gifted at customer service, we’d love to hear from you! And if you 
aren’t but you know someone who is please encourage them to 
contact us. This position is for .75 FTE. Check out the job 
description here or send your resumé 
to StaffRecruitment@MennoniteMission.net. 
 
12. Mennonite Central Committee is now collecting Immigration 
detainee care kits. When people who have been placed in immigration 
detention centers are released, they often have nothing more than the 
clothes on their backs. Visit mcc.org/immigrationkit for details of what 
goes into the kit.  All kit supplies should be sent to MCC Central 
States 121 E. 30th, North Newton, KS 67117.  Contact MCC at 316-
283-2720 for questions. 

https://mcc.org/get-involved/kits/bag
mailto:katemast@mcc.org
http://ml.bethelks.edu/
http://www.mennonitemission.net/
mailto:StaffRecruitment@MennoniteMission.net
https://mcc.org/stories/caring-strangers-through-new-kits-partnerships


Leaning on the Everlasting Arms 
What a fellowship, what a joy divine 
Leaning on the everlasting arms 
What a blessedness, what a peace is mine 
Leaning on the everlasting arms 
 
Leaning, leaning 
Safe and secure from all alarms 
Leaning, leaning 
Leaning on the everlasting arms 
 
O how sweet to walk in this pilgrim way 
Leaning on the everlasting arms; 
O how bright the path grows from day to day 
Leaning on the everlasting arms. 
 
Leaning, leaning 
Safe and secure from all alarms 
Leaning, leaning 
Leaning on the everlasting arms 
 
What have I to dread, what have I to fear 
Leaning on the everlasting arms? 
I have blessed peace with my Lord so near 
Leaning on the everlasting arms 
 
Leaning, leaning 
Safe and secure from all alarms 
Leaning, leaning 
Leaning on the everlasting arms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WZ Joys and Concerns 
Give thanks for the birth of Elias Fabian Toro to Krystal and 
Anthony!  He was born on July 17 and weighed 7.48 lbs and was 19” 
tall. 
 
Rosanne’s friends Chuck and Annette, as Chuck prepares to go in for 
surgery for relief from headaches 
 
Jen Kaufman, traveling in Bolivia 
 
Carl and Tracy’s son Phil and his wife, expecting their first child. 
 

Prayer Request from Western District Conference 
Pray for safe travels and a Spirit-filled gathering for all who attend the 
WDC Annual Assembly next weekend at Bethel College on the theme 
"We are Witnesses.”  
  

Prayer Request from Mennonite Mission Network 
MMN requests prayer for Elena Buckwalter and Freddy Satalaya, 
serving in Iquitos, Peru. Pray for them as they give leadership to the 
Isla Bonita ministry, sharing God’s love and care.   

 Mission Mosaic 
Eric & Kelly Martin Frey in Colombia; Colleen & Pablo Fast in Brazil 
 
 

Summer Prayer Focus 
Pastor Felix and our sister church in San Juan de Cotabambas, Peru. 

 
 
We wish a “Happy Birthday” to: 
July 22:  Jean Regier  
July 23:  Dale Wedel  
July 24:  Bruce Dirks 
July 25:  Jeremiah Hayes, Delaney Cowden 
July 27:  Mike Kaufman 
 
We wish a “Happy Anniversary” to: 
July 25:  Mark & Donna Stucky 
July 26:  John D. & Jean Toews 
July 27:  Chuck & Kelly Loganbill 

 


